
United States Department ofthe Interior 

U. S. GEOLOGICAL SURVEY 


Columbia Environmental Research Center 

4200 New Haven Road 


Columbia, Missouri 65201 


Tuesday, April 10, 2012 


Re: License No.: 24-12728-01 
Docket No. 030-05146 

Michael LaFranzo 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission - Region III 
2443 Warrenville Rd., Suite 210 
Lisle, IL 605324352 

Dear Mr. LaFranzo: 

The purpose ofthis letter is to confirm that Carbon-14 labeled materials were not used in 
Building 3, and tritium-labeled materials were not used in Building 5. Only the yellow­
highlighted materials listed in the handwritten tables were used in the respective buildings. 

We apologize for any confusion, and please let me know if you need additional information. We 
appreciate your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

.'13~ 
/

Rip Shively 
Center Director, CERC 
(573) 876-1900 

cc: Randal Clark, CERC RSO 
cc: Carl Orazio, CERC Safety Officer 


